
For more information, contact Shayne Lopez, Civil Engineer at: 
 (480) 362-3474      (480) 738-0034      shayne.lopez@srpmic-nsn.gov.  

480-362-5600 PWCustomerService@srpmic-nsn.gov 
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

TWO WATERS A
PARKING LOT CLOSURE

OCTOBER 6 TO 10, 2025

Any questions, contact Matilda Dougi, 
Road Maintenance Supervisor, at 
480-362-5607 or 480-648-6149

During each phase, certain 
areas will be closed off to 
vehicles until upgrades are 
finished and zones are 
reopened. 

Any tribal vehicles in 
restricted zones must be 
relocated. 

We appreciate your 
cooperation and apologize for 
any inconvenience. 

Please be advised that the Museum Parking Lot and the west side of Two Waters 
Parking Lot A will undergo phased closures over multiple days to facilitate the 
following improvements:

• Re-striping of parking 
spaces

• Installation of new parking 
blocks where necessary

OSBORN ROAD

L
O

N
G

M
O

R
E

 R
O

A
D


